

Quota International of Fort Lauderdale <u>The Chatterbox</u> – October 2019



2019 - 2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President, Emily McCrater Cell Phone: (954) 400-9687 Email: ekmnfla2@aol.com

Vice President, Laura Capolino Cell Phone: (973) 634-4114 Email: <u>laucapolino@gmail.com</u>

Secretary, Sue Sweeney Cell Phone: (914) 246-4403 Email: sueg.sweeney@gmail.com

Treasurer, Carol Zeber Home Phone: (954) 771-8997 Email: ckzeber@icloud.com

Director, Kim McCarey Cell Phone: (954) 695-9784 Email: <u>kmccarey@broward.edu</u>

Director, Sheila Morris Cell Phone: (954) 614-6550 Email: samatwm@aol.com

WEBSITE

qifortlauderdale.com

FACEBOOK

facebook.com/QuotaInternationalOfFortLauderdale

NEXT MEETING
Tuesday, November 5th
Elks' Club

CONGRATULATIONS! NEW OFFICERS



Left to right: Sue, Carol, Elinor, Emily, Laura, Kim, Sheila

2019-20 Board of Directors was installed by Past Region 8 Director Elinor Adler on Tuesday, October 1st at the Olive Garden in Fort Lauderdale.

It was a lovely evening beginning with Outgoing President Sheila Morris recognizing 2018-19 officers for their support and dedication. Elinor's theme for the evening was reading and books. She very cleverly carried it through with children's books applicable to the duties of each officer.



INSTALLATION NIGHT

Pictures Compliments of Mindy Hardial





President Sheila not only thanked the outgoing Board members with gifts. recognized also our Chaplain and Sunshine Chair Kathleen Dzura, Jo Anderson for arranging our meeting space at Olive Garden and Carole Hart for the wonderful decorations at our meetings and luncheon.







Carole Hart



Kathleen Dzura



Elinor and President Emily



Vice President Laura



Treasurer Carol



Secretary sue



Directors Kim and Sheila



Denese & Mindy

ALYISSA FAITH CELESTIN GRADUATES FAU CLASS OF "2019"

I wanted to take this time to say thank you to you and the Quota Scholarship Committee for the financial Support throughout my college undergraduate years.
I could not have done it without your help and support. I had a few turns and twists but I still made it. I am now going for my masters in Speech. I will keep you all up clated on my accomplishments. Thank you again.



Big Announcement!!!



6th Annual Regional Quota Conference May 1-3, 2020

R8 Director Patsy Permenter announced the location of the 6th annual region conference will be St. Augustine Beach Florida at the wonderful Embassy Suite Resort. This year's theme "Making an Ocean of Memories with Quota". More info and registration forms going out this week. Save the date!

62nd Annual Luncheon

By Emily McCrater

The 62nd Annual Luncheon will be held on **Saturday, March 7, 2020** at **The Westin**. This year we will not have a Fashion Show, but we will still have the Auctions and Raffles and the committee is working on a few new exciting ideas!



FALL BAZAAR - Nov 5th

By Sheila Morris



There's a little bit of Fall in the air. It's that time of year for turkey and pumpkin pies — and time for our first HOLIDAY BAZAAR. At our November meeting we'll have our tables set up to hold all those yummy baked goods, holiday decorations, and gift items — so we can shop, shop, shop!

Please help make our Bazaar fun and successful – bring those things you know we will enjoy – new and gently used items we can purchase for gifts, decorations for Fall, Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Hanukkah, and the delicious items from your kitchen that we can use on our holiday tables (if they make it home – some of us nibble at the meeting!)



REGION 8 OFFICERS VISIT

A lovely luncheon was held at the home of Elinor Adler to welcome Region 8 Director Patsy Permenter and Secretary Treasurer Robin Plymale.

Members from South Florida clubs attended and by all accounts a great time was had by all.













Many thanks to Elinor

Many thanks to Elinor

Such a such